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Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

May 3, 2001

Pines of Portland

426 Forest Ave.

Portland, ME 04101

RE:  Lot # 17 Liberty Way


CBL:
405-A-GG-022 

Stop Work Order   

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter verifies that section 111.0 the Building Code allows the work to proceed in compliance with the Code, as stated on the approved permit and site plan at

 Lot # 17 Liberty Way.

Thank you for your cooperation regarding this matter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me @ 874-8715.

Sincerely,

Jeanie Bourke 

Code Enforcement Officer

Cc. Central File

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


